
Fisher Phillips continues to monitor this rapidly developing situation and provide 
updates accordingly. We encourage you to subscribe to the Fisher Phillips alert system 
to gather the most up-to-date information, by simply replying to this email. You may also 
review our nationwide Comprehensive and Updated FAQs for Employers on the 
COVID-19 Coronavirus, our FP Resource Center For Employers, and our latest alert 
addressing Shelter-in-Place and Shutdown Orders, developed to assist businesses on 
“non-essential” designations and related issues by visiting www.fisherphillips.com. 
 
Fisher Phillips can help your organization with any employment law compliance issues 
through COVID-19: 
• Maintain effective policies and procedures 
• Comply with the WARN Act for any layoffs 
• Provide efficient remote work policies and procedures 
• Navigate FLSA standards and audits 
• Address Emergency FMLA and Emergency Paid Sick Leave Act issues 
• Handle benefits issues of all kinds 
 
Note: If you are a current Fisher Phillips client, please contact your attorney regarding 
any questions or concerns you may have. If you are not a current client, please email 
Abby Tasman at atasman@fisherphillips.com. 

Please send your questions, comments and feedback to: atasman@fisherphillips.com. 
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